
Hello everyone 

Wow! What a cold week we have had! 

We were delighted with the great turn out after school on Wednesday 

for parents' evening, and we're looking forward to welcoming parents/

carers with appointments on Wednesday 25th January 3.45-6pm.  

Thank you to our Year 6 parents and carers who joined us this morning for a workshop on the 

Key Stage 2 SATs due to start on Tuesday 9th May. If you were unable to attend, don't worry! 

We will email you to share the information. 

Thursday 26th January 9-10am is the Year 4 parents and carers Y4 

Multiplication Test workshop. It would be great to see everyone there! 

We are really looking forward to seeing the Year 4 parents and carers for the Year 4 

Assembly about the Jewish celebrations of Chanukah, Sukkot and Passover (Pescah) on 

Friday 27th January at 2.30-3pm.    

Have a great weekend everyone, and stay warm!      Cathy Grace, Headteacher  

 

 

Article 7 and 8 

Every child has the right to an identity. Governments 

must respect and protect that right.  Every child also 

has the right to be registered at 

birth, to have a name and to be 

loved and cared for by their parents. 

Everyone is different in their own way. 

Everyone has different skills, opportunities 

and interests. 

Our right to a name and identity is something 

special, and it should be valued.             

Article written by Inaaya A and Musa 6NI 
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School Attendance 

Class Attendance 

Well done to all the classes  who achieved our school 

attendance target of 97% and above last week. 

 

Reporting Absences to school 

If your child is absent from school please call before 9am 
to let us know the reason. Please provide school with as 
much detail as possible about your child's absence. If you 
need to discuss your child’s symptoms with a first aider 
please request a call 
back.                                                   

Thank you very much for your support. We are proud to 
work with you to fully support your child’s 
attendance. Remember...everyday counts!  

Please ring the school office on 0121 327 0824 our 
lines are open from 8am. 

Our school attendance for last week was 94.0% 
Parent Pay  

Dinner money and Club 

money must be paid in 

advance Via Parent Pay. 

Dinner money is £2.50 per 

day and £12.50 per week. 

Breakfast Club is £1 per 

day and 50p for any 

siblings. After school 

club is £2 per day and £1 

for any siblings. Could 

you please ensure that all 

Dinner, Breakfast, 

Afterschool clubs debts 

have been cleared at the 

start of each week.       

Thank you! 

 

PE TIMETABLE                                                

Monday 22nd January  

Year 3 

                                                 

Tuesday 23rd January 

Year 5 

  

 Wednesday 24th January  

Year 4 

  

 

Thursday 25th January 

Year 6 

 

 Friday  26th January                       

Swimming for  classes             

4RE & 5ST          

  Children in 4RE will need to 

be in school for 8.25am                     

4th 

3rd 

1st 

2ND 

5th 

6th


